
Survivors after Suicide is a support group that meets monthly in 

Wilmington. 

 

If you have ever lost a loved one to suicide, this support group may 

be for you. The goal is to give and receive support for our unique 

journey as survivors of suicide. 

 

Everyone in the group, including the facilitator, has had someone 

close to them die by suicide and knows how devastating the 

experience can be. 

 

“Survivors often experience a wide range of reactions including 

shock, guilt, depression, anger and relief. Many survivors find it 

comforting to talk to others who have also suffered a suicide 

loss,” said a spokesperson. 

 

Meetings take place at: 

 

Presbyterian Church of Wilmington 

Timber Glen Drive (beside Holmes School) 

Wilmington, Ohio 

 

For more further information and meeting dates, call Jennie Mason 

at 937‐728‐1402. 
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